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May 24, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Steve Tilley 

JFK Assassination Records Collection 

National Archives and Records Administration 

Adelphi Road 

College Park, Maryland 

 

Dear Mr Tilley: 

 

This letter is to advise you that the Assassination Records Review 

Board will be conducting a public hearing in New Orleans, Louisiana on 

Wednesday, June 28, 1995.  The hearing will begin at 10:00 a.m. in the 

auditorium at the Old U.S. Mint building, located at 400 Esplanade Avenue. 

 

As has been the practice at past Review Board public meetings and 

hearings, we would like to request that you give the Board an update on 

the JFK Assassination Records Collection during our public hearing in New 

Orleans.  As I know you are aware, the Board considers your presentations 

an important part of our hearings.  The Board members are kept current 

on additions to the Collection and the public has an opportunity to hear 



directly from a representative of the National Archives. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  We look forward to you joining us 

in New Orleans on Wednesday, June 28th. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 

 

                                                             

               
Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

 


